
Start your patients on 
INTRAGAM NEXGEN® 
in 3 simple steps

Dear healthcare provider,

Effective August 2024, patients at MOH hospitals will begin to receive INTRAGAM 
NEXGEN®. Compared with INTRAGAM® P, which will be discontinued, INTRAGAM 
NEXGEN® is a more concentrated IVIg, with 5g of normal human IG in a vial.1,2 

Transitioning your patients from INTRAGAM® P to INTRAGAM NEXGEN® is easy, 
with 3 simple steps!

Step up
gradually

Stay at
the highest
tolerable

rate

Start
slow

Click here for more information

Abbreviations 
IG, immunoglobulin; IVIg, intravenous immunoglobulin
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Scan the QR code
to access the INTRAGAM NEXGEN® 
full prescribing information

Please refer to full prescribing information before use.
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